
 

 
       PLEASE POST  
 
 

 
 

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

 

Due to the shelter in place order being extended to 

May 31, 2020 
 

 

THE LIBRARY ADVISORY COMMISSION  
MEETING OF  

 

MAY 18, 2020 
  

 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED  
  

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
 

    
 

 

 

 


